LAZONBY PARISH COUNCIL

PLANNING APPLICATION REPORT.

for a Planning Committee Consultation

held between Thursday 9" July and Wednesday 15" July 2020.

In consultation with the Planning Committee Members, all Parish Council Members and
parishioners.

The following planning application was considered:

Planning Application Number: No: 20/0388
Site Address: Garth House. Low Plains Farm. Armathwaite.

Description: Erection of detached garage to front elevation.

A planning application notice for the above planning application was posted on the Parish
Council notice boards (see notice) to allow the public a period of at least 5 days to give
comments or objections to the planning applications. No comments or objections were received
from the public, by the closing date.

The Clerk consulted with the Planning Committee Members and Parish Council Members
during the whole process by Email. Planning Committee Members and Members of the Parish
Council advised the Clerk that they had NO OBJECTIONS to make about the planning
applications stated above. However, the Parish Council did comment that they would like the
garage to be set back in line with the house.

The Clerk informed Eden District Council Planning of Lazonby Parish Council's decision.
Rebecca Wyatt

Clerk to the Parish Council.
Tuesday 21 July 2020



